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Following are highlights for the period of April 22 to May 19, 2016. 

 

Monday, May 2
nd

 

 

 Had the pleasure of attending, along with other Trustees and Sr. Staff, the 

TCDSB Awards Night celebration at the C.E.C. 

 

Wednesday, May 4
th

 

 

 Attended a wonderful event in celebration of our retired staff held at St. 

Paul’s Basilica  

 

 

Saturday, May 14
th

 

 

 Attended the Filipino Catholic Parent Conference entitled “Enhancing 

Parent Engagement and Community Involvement” hosted at the C.E.C. 

 Shared in the 100
th
 Anniversary Celebrations for Loretto College School at 

St. Clare Catholic Church 

 

Wednesday, May 18
th

 

 

 Joined City of Toronto staff, TCDSB Senior Staff and Fr. Massey Lombardi 

at the “Rededication of the Peace Garden” at Toronto City Hall 


